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 Hats 
 Thermal underwear 
 Long sleeve tops 
 Denim pants 

Concordia Library is collecting new or gently used winter 
clothing items for Edmonton's Bissell Centre. If you have 
any winter clothing items you'd like to donate, donation 
boxes will be located under the library's Christmas Tree 
from Dec 1st - 18th. 
 

Here are some items that the centre currently needs: 
 Winter gloves 
 Winter footwear 
 Coats 
 Scarves 
 

Due to space limitations, we are unable to receive any 
food or large items (such as bedding, linens, towels or  
other household items.) 

INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 Smithsonian Internship 

 Winter Tuition 

 Sell Your Text Books 

 Christmas Soccer Fundraiser 

 New Counselling Hours for Alyssa Currie 

 Got Stress? We can help! 

 Concordia General Awards 

 Leadership Award Information 

 Calm your Mind. Get Grounded 

 Ready to Begin a New Life? Education  &  

Training Award 

 Concordia Symphony Orchestra-Verse & 

Rhyme 

 AG Careers 

 Winter School 2018 

 Parking in the Construction Zone 

The next CUE Newsletter will be is-
sued, Monday, January 15th, 2018. 
 



 
 

 

 

Inspiration from 
the Alberta 
Smithsonian 
Internship 
Program 

 

 

 

Intern Taraya Middleton (Athabasca University) wrote and 

published this short article about the story of the program 

and her own experience.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

“There is a little known program in Alberta, Canada, 

called the Alberta Smithsonian Internship 

Program (ASIP). Established in 2006, this partnership 

between the Smithsonian and the Government of Alberta 

is administered by the University of Alberta, inviting ten 

students each year to intern in Washington, D.C., or New 

York City. The deadline to apply is January 15, 2018.” 

 

“I believe I am the first student to represent Athabasca 

University at the Smithsonian. My internship will fulfill a 

400-hour capstone requirement for my degree in heritage 

resource management. While transcribing Reunion 

Weekend discussion sessions and Story Swap interviews 

from the 50th annual Folklife Festival, I have been 

granted access to world-class researchers, institutions, 

and knowledge that will stand me in good stead for future 

educational and career goals.” 

 

https://folklife.si.edu/news-and-events/the-alberta-smithsonian-
internship-program 

 

 

 To learn about the ASIP program, visit http://albertasmithsonian.com  

and connect with Concordia Career Services to apply. 



 
 

 

WINTER TERM TUITION INFORMATION IS NOW ONLINE 

Winter term 2018 tuition information is available Online. Paper statements are no longer mailed, but if 

needed can be obtained at the Student Accounts Office. Please check your account information online through 

Concordia’s website http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ under “My Account”. 

Fees are due January 10th, 2018.   

Fees can be paid at the student accounts office by debit, cash or cheque. You can pay through your bank by 
setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as a biller and using your ID number as your account number, 
as well as by credit card through www. plastiq.com  
 

If you are receiving student loan funding, please be aware that Concordia has made remittance requests from 

your funding to pay your winter term fees.  If your funding has not been received by January 17, 2018 please 

contact student accounts. 

NEW Winter Term Students - CSA Benefit Plan:  Opt out deadline is January 20, 2018. Students can opt 

out at:  https://mystudentplan.ca/csa/opt-out-form  

*For full reduction of tuition and fees, withdrawals must be done by January 17, 2018 for the winter 

term.  “Non-payment of fees and/or non-attendance does not constitute official withdrawal from 

Concordia. Section 5.4.2, Academic Calendar 2017/2018.”  http://acalendar.concordia.ab.ca/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Student Accounts 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or phone 780-479-9207. 

 PLEASE BE AWARE THAT FALL 2016 TUITION MUST BE PAID TO CONTINUE IN THE WINTER 

TERM.  

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 
is excited to unveil a digital e-book aimed at educating young professionals  

about careers in agriculture. 

 

 

 

In order to fuel the talent pipeline, younger generations must be presented with a positive image of 

agriculture and a comprehensive view into the diversity of the industry in a format appropriate to their 

interests. AgCareers.com has created an e-book dedicated to inspiring young people to pursue careers in 

agriculture. 

 

The Careers in Agriculture digital e-book is designed as a guide for students and young people considering 

their career opportunities by presenting them with a current, in-depth, thorough, and real view of the 

agricultural industry. All pages are equipped with interactive links including videos, further reading, and 

more. This digital e-book fulfills  

the following purposes: 

 Creating a discussion around why agricultural careers are relevant and needed 

 Examining the current state of world hunger and need for renewable resources 

 Understanding agriculture as a chief industry in the United States and around the world 

 Learning about prominent agricultural careers that are not normally top-of-mind from real 

individuals in these careers 

 Viewing the changed face of the agricultural industry and how it continues to progress 

 Exploring more than 250 possible careers in the agricultural industry (Career Profiles version only) 

 Gaining practical knowledge about steps to pursue and nurture an agricultural career 

 Visualizing the future of agriculture and how everyone has the capability and is invited to make this 

their career path 

Two versions of the digital e-book have been created. One features the  

AgCareers.com Career Profiles (or, as you may be more familiar with, the profiles 

featured in FFA’s Ag Explorer) and one does not. 

  

View the Careers in Agriculture E-Book    

View the Careers in Agriculture E-Book 

WITH the  

Career Profiles 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 
There have been occasions where students have moved barricades and 
No Parking signs in order to park on Ada Blvd. 
 
The City of Edmonton and the Contractor have an agreement in place  giv-
ing the contractor exclusive right to parking along the barricaded/signed 
section(s) of Ada Blvd. 
 
The purpose of the agreement is to ensure that the contractor has suffi-
cient access for the delivery of materials, equipment, and services to the 
construction site west of the Schwermann Hall walkway and to the lay-

down yard to the east.  
 
 Please ask that everyone respect the barricades and signs. Delnor, (the Contractor), has no de-
sire to have anyone towed, however where their work is impeded, they have little choice. 
 
Thank-you 
 
Bob Thompson 
 
Director of Plant Operations 
 
Plant Operations 

 

The next CUE weekly Newsletter will  be distributed in January 2018.  
 
Good luck with Final Exams and have a wonderful break.


